APPENDIX 3 — Consultation Responses
Email response 1)

From: PHILLIPS, Jess [mailto:jess.phillips.mp@parliament.uk]

Sent: Monday, February 01, 2016 5:43 PM

To: Edsi Enquiries

Subject: RE: Notice of variation to admission numbers for Brays School (comments by 25th February
2016)

| am delighted that we will be extending provision and including Autistic Spectrum conditions which
are under resourced.

Jess

BeHeard Response (same response sent thrice)

Response ID ANON-R1XE-FQWN-V

Submitted to School Organisation Brays School
Submitted on 2016-01-31 11:39:54

Introduction

1 What is your name?

Name:
Elaine harris

2 What is your e mail address?

e mail:
art_guitar@live.co.uk

3 What is your interest in the proposal?
Staff Member

other, please specify:

4 Are you in favour of the proposal?
Yes

Please give details:

| think it is a good idea as long as it is an additional site and doesn't mean closing of the main Bray's Road site. It is good to have the schools in different
communities as it heightens awareness of special needs


mailto:jess.phillips.mp@parliament.uk

Response ID ANON-R1XE-FQW4-2

Submitted to School Organisation Brays School
Submitted on 2016-01-31 11:39:19

Introduction

1 What is your name?

Name:
Elaine harris

2 What is your e mail address?

e mail:
art_guitar@live.co.uk

3 What is your interest in the proposal?
Staff Member

other, please specify:

4 Are you in favour of the proposal?
Yes

Please give details:

| think it is a good idea as long as it is an additional site and doesn't mean closing of the main Bray's Road site It is good to have the schools in different
communities as it heightens awareness of special needs

Response ID ANON-R1XE-FQWG6-4

Submitted to School Organisation Brays School
Submitted on 2016-01-31 11:38:50

Introduction

1 What is your name?

Name:
Elaine harris

2 What is your e mail address?

e mail:
art_guitar@live co uk

3 What is your interest in the proposal?
Staff Member

other, please specify:

4 Are you in favour of the proposal?
Yes

Please give details:

| think it is a good idea as long as it is an additional site and doesn't mean closing of the main Bray's Road site. It is good to have the schools in different
communities as It heightens awareness of special needs



